

301 South Bronough Street • Suite 300 • P.O. Box 1757 • Tallahassee, FL 32302-1757 • (850) 222-9684 • Fax (850) 222-3806 • www.floridaleagueofcities.com

September 6, 2018

The Honorable Linda Yates Vice Mayor, City of North Port 4970 City Hall Blvd North Port, FL 34286-4100

Dear Vice Mayor Yates:

Please accept this plaque in recognition of your service as a member of the Board of Directors of the Florida League of Cities, Inc.

The Florida League is well recognized as a national leader in municipal issues and has developed a high level of services and programs for its membership in Florida. We are pleased to provide this recognition of your significant contribution to these efforts.

It has been a sincere pleasure to have worked with you during your term of office and I would like to personally thank you for your confidence and support of the League staff.

600d lock!

In the fight for HOME RULE,

Michael Sittig
Executive Director

Enclosure